
CPIA WATER QUALITY UPDATE 1-15-18

• VLAP DETAILED TESTS COMPLETED TWICE (APRIL AND SEPTEMBER)

• BI-WEEKLY CHLORIDE TESTING THROUGHOUT THE SPRING/SUMMER/FALL)

• MEETING WITH DES TO REVIEW CHLORIDE TEST DATA, NOVEMBER 1ST

• CHLORIDE TEST RESULTS SHOW NEGATIVE TRENDING, (55MG/L IN 2014 TO 110MG/L IN 2017), MAIN 

CAUSE ROAD SALT RUNOFF

• WINTER NEWS LETTER DISTRIBUTED NOVEMBER 13TH

• STEVE CARSON CERTIFIED AS GREEN SNOWPRO FOR BEST SNOW REMOVAL PRACTICES

• CHLORIDE IMPACT AND GREEN SNOWPRO PRESENTATION TO WINDHAM TOWN OFFICIALS 

DECEMBER 18TH

• JOINT REQUEST (TOWN OF WINDHAM AND CPIA) TO DOT FOR NO/LOW SALT DESIGNATED 

ROADWAYS AROUND COBBETTS POND (RT 111, RANGE RD, COBBETTS POND RD)

• NEXT STEPS

• PRESENT TO WINDHAM PLANNING BOARD AND DISCUSS NEW DEVELOPMENT BEST PRACTICES

• 2018 CONTINUE VLAP AND CHLORIDE TESTING JOINTLY WITH DES

• PUBLISH SPRING NEWS LETTER FOR RESIDENTS ON BEST WATER PROTECTION PRACTICES


